
 
  

 

  

COME SEE WHAT’S HAPPENING  
 

 

Please join us for an Open House for the  
South Broadway: Arizona to Exposition and  

I-25 Interchange Project 
The City and County of Denver will present the latest information on the 
South Broadway: Arizona to Exposition and I-25 Interchange Project. The 
open house will include a brief presentation at 6:30 p.m. to introduce the 
Project Team, explain upcoming design efforts and answer any questions.  

Tuesday, Aug. 24, 2010 
6 to 8 p.m. 

Denver Design Center 
595 S. Broadway, East Building, Denver, CO 

* Location served by RTD bus routes 0, 0X. 

Parking Instructions: Enter the Denver Design Center from South Broadway on Center 
Street. Continue down the driveway until just before the fountain and turn left into the 
parking lot. Walk to the east building and follow the signs to the meeting room. 

ADA Assistance: Persons with disabilities or hearing impairments may request special 
accommodations by calling (303) 680-6849 or sending an email to 
nanci@regnierassociates.com to arrange for services at least 72 hours in advance of the 
meeting.  

En Español: Si necesita ayuda o información en español favor de comunicarse al  
(303) 913-8183. 

SUMMER 2010 CITY AND COUNTY OF DENVER PUBLIC WORKS

For More Information 

Mike Harmer, Project Manager 
City and County of Denver - Public Works 
201 West Colfax Avenue, Dept. 506 
Denver, Colorado  80202  

Phone: (720) 913-4526  

Email: Michael.Harmer@denvergov.org 
 
Jeanne Sharps, PE 
Consultant Team Project Manager 
Felsburg Holt & Ullevig  
6300 S. Syracuse Way, Suite 600  
Centennial, CO 80111 

Phone: 303-721-1440 

Email: jeanne.sharps@fhueng.com 
 
Nanci Regnier 
Public Outreach Specialist 
Regnier & Associates, Inc. 

Phone: (303) 680-6849 

Email: nanci@regnierassociates.com 

 


